

**BELGIUM** 

16 January 2014

Letter of gratitude to Oxford Psychometrics

Dear Dr. Dissanayake

Whilst we have thanked you already for the positive impact of your programme, we believe it is timely to thank you, yet again, as its impact continues.

In 2010, with your help, we had set out to build a more resilient, professional and team based culture, lifting ethos and climate. Data gathered throughout the 18-month process evidenced substantial improvement.

In November of 2013 we had an accreditation visit by the Council of International Schools (CIS). CIS helps schools on their journey to excellence in international education, based on quality standards. In this visit the positive results of your work were recognized and affirmed yet again. In particular, of the major commendations, CIS affirmed:

"The resilience and professionalism of the entire faculty"

We were also affirmed for:

- "The strong, positive community spirit which prevails among a broad range of stakeholders"
- The "Will and commitment of the leadership and faculty strongly pointing to ongoing school improvement"
- "Students' learning, (being) the prompt for all school improvement"
- "The significant progress the school has made in recent years".

So once again Chintha, thank you. Without your contribution we would not have achieved such an excellent outcome.

With kind regards

Edmond Maher Director